LOWELL AVENUE RECONSTRUCTION
PARK CITY, UTAH

INVITATION TO BID

Contract Documents and plans will be available beginning at 10:00 a.m. on March 7, 2016.
Contact Stanley Consultants, Inc. at (801) 230-8088 for instructions on how to obtain an
electronic copy of the contract documents. The project generally consists of approximately 2,500
feet of 8 inch C900 PVC distribution water line, 2400 feet of 8 inch PVC SDR 35 sanitary sewer,
300 feet of storm drain, and 2500 feet of roadway reconstruction including gutters and asphalt
paving. The project begins at Manor Way and continues south to the bend at Empire Avenue.
Bid Security of 5% is required to accompany each bid. A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will be
held at the Park City offices at the address referenced below at 2:00 p.m. on March 17, 2016.
Separate sealed bids will be accepted at Park City Municipal Corporation the City Engineer’s
Office located at 445 Marsac Avenue, Park City, Utah 84060, by Jennifer Byrd until 2:30 p.m.
on March 29, 2016 for a public bid opening. The City reserves the right to reject all bids and
rebid the project, and/or make reductions in or expand the scope of work. Please direct all
questions to David Osborn at Stanley Consultants, Inc. at (801) 230-8088 or
osborndavid@stanleygroup.com.
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